
Amy Sherman


From: Amy Sherman


Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 11:50 AM


To: Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal; Dennis Feltgen - NOAA Federal


Subject: fact-check on Alabama and Dorian


Hi Christopher and Dennis: We are fact-checking what Trump said Sept. 1 that Alabama will "most likely be


hit." Did NOAA or NHC say that Alabama would most likely be hit?


I see that Christopher told the AP yesterday: “The current forecast path of Dorian does not

include Alabama.”


Thanks - Amy


--

Amy Sherman


PolitiFact staff writer fact-checking politicians and candidates in Florida, the 2020 race for president and


claims about voting


954-665-9035


http://www.politifact.com/florida/
https://www.politifact.com/2020/
http://www.politifact.com/subjects/elections/
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